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PUBLIC NOTICE

Residents of Tuscola County please take notice
The Tuscola County Board of Commissioners
Scheduled a Special Board Meeting
For Monday, February 10, 2020 to begin at 10:00 a.m.
The meeting will be held at the H.H. Purdy Building,
125 W. Lincoln Street, Caro MI.

The Tuscola County Board of Commissioners will hold a closed
session at 10:00 a.m. on February 10, 2020 to discuss a written
legal opinion exempt from discussion or disclosure by state or
federal statute pursuant to MCL 15.268(h) and to discuss
pending litigation pursuant to MCL 15.268(e).

Jodi Fetting

Tuscola County Clerk
Posted: February 5, 2020 at 3:30 p.m.



